
 
 

CROQUET NEW ZEALAND  

WCF ENTRY FEE POLICY 
 

Purpose: To outline the financial support Croquet New Zealand will provide for 
New Zealand players who have gained a ranking, membership, host or 
qualification place at a WCF event. 

Policy Version: 2.2 

Last review: 28 March 2024 

Effective Date: 1 September 2018 (revised subsequently) 

  

Policy: All CNZ WCF World Championship individual event entrants, not classed 
as Youth U21, will be required to pay $175 event fee. 
 
This fee will be used to cover part of the WCF event entry fee and a NZ 
shirt. 
 
The CNZ CE will have the discretion to waive this fee in cases of financial 
hardship. 
 
This fee must be paid be paid two weeks before the start of the event.  If 
a player is awarded and accepts a late or qualification place entry 
(within two weeks of the commencement of the event), payment of the 
fee is due immediately.  CNZ will cover the remaining WCF entry fee 
cost. 
 
Any player that reaches the main knockout or the final of any plate 
event can make a claim for reimbursement of their $175 fee.  A claim for 
reimbursement should be filed with the CNZ CE no later than 8 weeks 
after the conclusion of the event. 
 
In case of player withdrawal the above event fee is refundable as 
follows: 
 

i. if the withdrawal occurs prior to the event cut-off date: 90%  
ii. after the cut-off date: 50%.  

 
 

 


